
Important Information for District 5300 SuperBuild 
on October 7, 2017  

 

Are you ready for an exciting day in Mexico?!  Please read this important information to help 
ensure a successful build day!  

 

1. Transportation: We use a caravan style of transportation from our meeting place in 
Chula Vista to the respective build sites. Please make certain that if you’re driving, you 
have the appropriate vehicle insurance. This is very important!  

 
2. Water & Snacks: Feel free to bring a small personal cooler with drinks and snacks for the 

day! The days can be hot, and we want to be sure everyone stays hydrated and energized! 
Remember that since we are taking a bus, you have to be able to take off and carry all 
your belongings off the bus at the border crossing so they can check the bus. Be sure the 
size is manageable for you to carry. Nothing more than what you can personally carry. 
 

3. Meeting Time & Location: We will be meeting at 6:00am in the Terra Nova Plaza located 
at 360 East H Street, Chula Vista, CA 91910.  The Corazón Saturday Supervisor will give a 
brief rundown of the day as well as directions for the crossing, and then we will begin 
loading the buses in front of the Smart and Final. Please be on time as it is imperative we 
leave on time from that location.  
 

4. What to Bring:  Please follow the “Before you Go checklist” in The Saturday Bulletin. This 
will give you a rundown of information of things to bring to your build. Please note that 
bringing your own tools will increase your involvement greatly as Corazón has limited 
supplies. A tool belt or nail apron, tape measure, hammer, pencil, gloves, paint rollers, 
paint pans, etc., all help during that day! A passport, a hat, sunscreen, close-toed shoes, 
and snacks, are also imperative for your build day. Remember your passport! 
 



5. Sign-Up:  Please follow the Volunteer Profile and Project Registration instruction. If you 
are planning on joining us on the build day- please be sure you are signed up! For safety 
and logistical reasons, it is very important that we know who is joining us, so we can plan 
for you and be sure you have a great day with us!  
 

I would like to thank each and every one of you for joining us!  Please take your experience back 
to your clubs and share when we are through. Your promotion and insight to the experience is 
vital to the Superbuild success.   SuperBuild needs the support of many clubs, not a few, in order 
to succeed.  

I look forward to meeting each and every one of you on this upcoming trip.  If you would like to 
be part of our 2017-2018 SuperBuild Committee, please reach out to me on October 7th!  

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING YOUR PASSPORT!!  WE HAVE SOMEONE EVERY YEAR THAT 
FORGETS THEIRS!    

Thank you,  

Kirk Alexander,   efinanceman@msn.com  702-324-6874 
  


